
Dear Council members 

IOMP is happy to announce that travel assistance will be provided for participation in The 

International Conference on Medical Physics (ICMP) 2019 based on specific criteria. All 

related information and application form can be found at the following 

link:https://www.iomp.org/iomp-travel-assistance-for-participation-in-the-international-

conference-on-medical-physics-2019/. 

  
The number of travel awards for ICMP2019 is yet to be determined but is expected to be 

around 10. 
  
For information about ICMP2019, in Santiago, Chile, please go to http://www.icmp2019.org 
  

Kind regards 
Virginia 
IOMP SG 
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